
Prof. Ashutosh Upadhyay 
Dean(A), NIFTEM 
 

To, 

Dear students of UG and PG 

 

It has been difficult times for all of us as COVID – 19 has made life a bit challenging. We hope 

that you and your family stay safe and cautious during this health emergency.  

We thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to provide continuity of learning. 

The I-campus will continue to be utilized to provide updates. Faculty members are uploading ppt, 

assignments, learning material on I-campus. Some of the faculty members have initiated live 

interaction using zoom or team mate. So, keep exploring I-campus to be in touch with teachers. 

In case of subject specific difficulty, contact the faculty members. 

Academic concerns be sent by mail or SMS to Dr. Neeraj for BTech and to Prof. Ashutosh 

Upadhyay for others.  

From the office of 
Academic Cell, NIFTEM 


